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License No. 20-00289-07

Gentlemen:

The New England Deaconess Hospital Corporation (NEDH)
requests to amend its NRC license 20-00289-07.

We request to modify Condition #10 location Shields Warren
Radiation Laboratory (SWRL), 50 Binney Street, Boston,
Massachusetts, 02115. We wish to delete the following
rooms from this location on the NEDH License SWRL - B-ll,
B-12, 220, 220A, 2208, 403, 403A, 403B, 415, 420, 420A,
420s, 421 and 421A. (The Radiation Safety functions and
responsibilities will be assumed by the Harvard University
NRC License and the Harvard University Radiation Safety
Office). All other areas of SWRL will remain on the NEDH
License. It is my understanding from Mr. Robert Pence, who
spoke to Dr. John Glen, that this action is possible,
since the occupants of these. rooms are Harvard University
researches leasing this space _from the New England
Deaconess Hospital Corporation.

By deleting these particular SWRL rooms from the NEDH NRC
License, it is my understanding that neither the New
England Deaconess Corporation nor the NEDH Radiation
Safety Conmittee assumes any responsibility for any use(s)
of radioactive material in these areas.
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Enclosed is a check for $ 120.00 to cover this amendment.
Thank'you.

Sincerely,

Philip Cobb, Radiation Safety Officer
New England Deaconess Hospital

cc: Robert Pence, Assistant Director, NEDH
John Chaffey, M.D., Chairman, NEDH Radiation Safety
Committee
S. J. Adelstein, M.D.
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